

FOREST GROVE LEGION #261
BOX 38
FOREST GROVE, BC VOK 1MO

To Kathleen McDonald (CWF Grant)

February 20, 2019

As a part of the Royal Canadian Legion Branch #261 we are a not for profit and our goals are offering our veterans, seniors and community a place to meet and socialize. We are here to ensure that those who have honored our country are not forgotten, where if they need assistance we can help.

At this time we are in need of upgrading parts of our Legion and in doing so to become more energy efficient in the process.

I am the president of the Forest Grove Legion #261 and I would like to submit a grant application for replacing and upgrading our lighting inside and outside of the building with LED lighting which have a longer life span and an energy savings. I have attached the Quote from Garths Electric so you can see exactly what they are looking at replacing.

Our cost of saving projected by Garths Electric would be 10 to 15% or 704 KWH

Funds request is approximately \$6,600 for the electrical upgrade.

I hope that you will consider our application and realize we are in need of your assistance.

Thank You!

Wendy Clarke

President